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DATE : SEPTEMBER 19, 2022 

 

TO : BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM : JORDAN HICKMAN, DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES 

 

SUBJECT : RESIGNATION OF ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF MEMBER 

 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

Anthony Andrew has submitted his notice of retirement as Systems Technology 

Coordinator effective January 6, 2023.  Mr. Andrews has served Bemidji Area Schools 

since January 10, 1990. 

 

 

 


